
 

 

 

 

 

        

Dear Parents,  

Are you interested in training to become a Primary or Secondary school teacher? 

 

Endeavour Learning SCITT, an Ofsted rated outstanding School-Centred Initial Teacher training (SCITT) 

provider, is part of a growing number of training providers leading the way in more school-led teacher 

training.  This is really important to us because it means we can choose the very best talent and 

develop them into teachers. Being able to choose who we train as teachers helps us in delivering the 

best outcomes for the students across our family of schools. 

We invite you to join us at our upcoming Open Event on Wednesday 26th January 2022 at Leyland 

Hotel from 5.30pm to 7.00pm.  Please book your place at;  

https://endeavourlearning.org/events/2022-01-26-school-centered-initial-teacher-training-scitt-

open-evening  

Come and have a chat with our current trainees and newly qualified teachers about their experiences, 

plus speak to us about the exciting teacher training opportunities we have available within our schools. 

We have vacancies now to start training from September 2022 across most Secondary subjects as well 

as Primary teacher training and we would be very interested to hear from you if you are thinking of 

becoming a teacher, or know someone who is.  We are looking for people who have (or will have) a 

degree, have a passion for teaching and want to inspire our children to fulfil their potential. 

If you are already thinking of applying, contact us at scitt@endeavourlearning.org to arrange a suitable 

date and time to meet to discuss your application. We can also provide you with support and guidance 

on your application form and offer you school experience, if you just want a taster of what teaching 

could be like. 

For further information on the Endeavour Learning SCITT teacher training programme, visit our 

website https://www.endeavourlearning.org/teacher-training For further information, on what 

becoming a teacher might involve more generally, you can visit 

https://getintoteaching.education.gov.uk/ 

We look forward to hearing from you. 

 

Yours sincerely,  

Roger Gwinnett 

Roger Gwinnett 
Director of SCITT 
Endeavour Learning SCITT 
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